
 

The Corporation of the Township of Huron-Kinloss 

 

Staff Report 
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Recommendation: 

That the Township of Huron-Kinloss Committee of the Whole hereby receives for 

information Report Number CLK-2022-10-90 prepared by Kelly Lush, Deputy Clerk. 

Background: 

This correspondence is provided to Council as information. 

Discussion: 

AMO 

AMO Watchfile – September 15, 2022 

AMO Watchfile – September 22, 2022 

AMO Watchfile – September 29. 2022 

Bruce County 

Bruce County Early Childhood Educators Highlighted in New Recruitment Video – 

September 14, 2022 

Bruce County Home Child Care Providers Highlighted in New Recruitment Video – 

September 21, 2022 

Bruce County Public Library TD Summer Reading Club a Success – September  21, 

2022 

Municipal Housing Allowance Supports Vulnerable Residents in Bruce County – 

September 23, 2022 

New BCM&CC exhibit  - September 22, 2022 

Application for Fencing Along the Bruce County Trail Available Now – September 20, 

2022 



Bruce County Wins Three Hermes Creative Awards – September 15, 2022 

Notice of Public Information Meeting ( Walkerton Bridge) – September 26, 2022 

Notice of Public Information Meeting to consider Growth Management Official Plan 

Amendment – September 27, 2022 

Bruce County Paramedics Receive Funding for Remote Care Management – 

September 28, 2022 

General 

RT-07 – September 16, 2022 

Federation of Ontario Cottagers’ Association – September 23, 2022 

RT-07 – September 26, 2022 

Financial Impacts: 

There are no financial impacts with this report. 

Strategic Alignment / Link: 

We are an accessible community by being open and transparent. 
 

Respectfully Submitted By: 

Kelly Lush, Deputy Clerk 

Approved By: 

Mary Rose Walden, Chief Administrative Officer 


